STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY ano MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIlL CONSERVATION DIVISION
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE

TONEY ANAYA 1000 RI0 BRAZOS ROAD

GOVERNOR AZTEC, NEW MEXICD 87410
(505) 334-6178

December 7, 1983

Mr. James Smith
Southland Royalty Co.
Drawer 570

Farmington NM 87499

Re: Reid A #1, A-13-29N-10W
Moore #3, J-35-32N-12W« °
Calloway #2, A-22-31IN-11W

Dear Smitty:

Open flow packer leakage retests on the referenced wells
indicate a tubing or packer leak. 1In order to comply with
Rule 112-A and the order authorizing the multiple com-
pletion you are directed to take remedial action as soon

as possible. I realize you repaired the packer at the
Reid A #1 recently, but it apparently did not solve the
problem.

If you have any questions please contact this office.
Yours truly,

(L.

Charles Gholson
Deputy 0il and Gas Inspector

CG/1lh

cc: Well Files



